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COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

COVID-19 Visit Risk Calculator 
  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 27, Seskehkó:wa/September 2021) The Kateri 
Memorial Hospital Centre (KMHC) and the Public Safety 
Commission wish to remind the community that  COVID-19 
remains an important public health issue in Kahnawà:ke as it 
continues to spread with the emergence of variants of particular 
concern. As a result, careful assessment before deciding to visit, 
gather, or meet with others remains vitally important in the 'new 
normal.' 
 
Using the best available scientific evidence and the input of 
leading experts in infectious diseases, public health and 
epidemiology, a website has been developed by Ryerson 
University’s National Institute on Ageing (NIA) to help people of 
different ages and states of health better understand the factors 
that affect the risk of getting COVID-19 when visiting or gathering 
with others. 
 
Click here to view the Risk Calculator: 
https://covidvisitrisk.com/?fbclid=IwAR3hduCiADGvKJKKv-
dHghQfPgzJ3_ZSwVhaCTYakFRhzXI3UKIuEGVeZts 
 
Upon submitting your answers, a personalized report will be 
generated to help you understand the level of risk associated with 
your planned visit or gathering, as well as give you tips on how to 
try and make your proposed visit or gathering as safe as possible 
for the remainder of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
The information you provide to access and use this website is 
collected anonymously for the purpose of providing you 
information about your possible level of risk of contracting 
COVID-19 and to make improvements to this tool. 
 
This website has been verified and approved by Kahnawà:ke 
Public Health.    
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